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Important Dates: 

* Monday 9
th

 November – Meeting for all parents regarding assessment 

* Friday 13
th

 November – Story Time for Nursery Parents (letters have gone out about this) 

* Monday 16
th

 & Tuesday 17
th

 November – Parent Consultations (letters have gone out about this) 

* Wednesday 18
th

 November – Individual and Sibling Group School Photographs 

 

Stars of the Week  

Hedgehog RSB Inayah    Ecuador 3TG  Zara C. 
Badger REL Ruby    Morocco 4AM  Alishba 
Squirrels RKW Humaniah   Tanzania 4KG  Muriam 
Fiji 1RV  Sarika    Mozambique 4MO Abarna 
Tonga 1FLB Azaan    Italy 5AP  Madiyah 
Australia 1MS Ali    France 5CK  Maddie 
Mexico 2CC Freddie    Hungary 5LH  Chloe 
Jamaica 2LK Nayahra   Nepal 6SB  Elisha 
Canada 2MO Ishmeet   Thailand 6VB                Lily 
Chile 3SF Sara A.    China 6HM  Imran 
Peru 3TM Aaban 

Mathletics: 

1
st

 – 5CK 

2
nd

 – 6VB 

3
rd

 – 4MO 

4
th

 – 5LH 

5 – 3TM 

House Points 

                 1
st

 Place – Majestic Oak 

 2
nd

 Place – Sycamore 

                     3
rd

 Place – Horse Chestnut 

                         4
th

 Place – Copper Beech 
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Harvest 

Thank you so much for all of your donations so far.  The last day we will be accepting donations will be Thursday 12th 

November.  On Friday 13th November, Miss Rogers and some of the children will be arranging to deliver the 

donations. 

WEXHAM COURT PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Top Attendance 
 

Badger & Ecuador – 99.3% 

Morocco – 98.3% 

Thailand – 98% 
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Remembrance Day 

We will be observing a minute’s silence at 11 o’clock on Wednesday 11th November for 

Remembrance Day.  The children will be discussing this in class so that they know why we do 

this.  Please do speak to your children about this at home as well.  We have sold out of 

poppies and are expecting more on Monday 9th November, thank you for your support. 

 

Diwali 

A happy Diwali to all our families who are celebrating this special occasion.  Again, the children 

will be learning about this festival during Collective Worship and it would be lovely to hear from 

the children how they are celebrating. 

 

Photographs 

A reminder that school photographs are being taken on Wednesday 18th November.  These will be of individual 

pupils and also sibling groups.  Please ensure that your children are appropriately dressed in full school uniform and 

looking their best. 

 

Money In School 

Please note that the office are no longer accepting cash or cheques and all payments must be paid through the 

online system sQuid.  The ONLY exception to this will be daily payments for Breakfast Club if your child only attends 

occasionally.  If your child attends weekly or monthly you will be expected to make your payments on sQuid.  If you 

would like to support in using sQuid or do not have your user details, please contact the office as soon as possible.  

There is a computer permanently available at the office for your use.   

 

Parent Consultations 

A reminder that parent consultations will be taking place on Monday 16th, Tuesday 17th and Wednesday 18th 

November.  Meetings will start at 3:30pm and will last for only ten minutes.  If you require a longer meeting, please 

arrange this with your child’s class teacher at another time.  Parents evening will finish at 6pm so that teachers can 

prepare for the next day. 

 

Parent Meeting About Assessment 

We will be holding a parent meeting regarding the school’s new approach to assessment on Monday 9th November 

at 3:30pm and again on the same day at 4:30pm.  I would like to share with you the new assessment procedures we 

will be using at Wexham and how they will be reported to parents.  Letters were sent out earlier this week with full 

details. 

Firework Displays 

A reminder that we hope you enjoy any fireworks displays, however please exercise caution and ensure pupils are 

careful around fireworks and sparklers. 

 

Parking 

Thank you for your cooperation.  Please continue to make sure you do not stop at the “no stopping” signs and DO 

NOT park across drive ways.  The situation is getting better so please keep helping.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Miss Mehat  

Assembly Theme for Week Beginning Monday 9th November: Remembrance   
Collective Worship:  Diwali (Hindu), Remembrance Day, Bandi Chor Diwas (Sikh)    


